
�acot 
Housing Authority of. the City of Old Town 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter in support of Chad M. Whittaker, J.D., of 
Pure Source Consulting. I wholeheartedly recommend his services to any Housing Agency 
seeking to participate in an off-site community solar program. 

The Housing Authority of the City of Old Town (HACOT) had the pleasure of working 
with Mr. Whittaker to secure a HUD-compliant community solar agreement. Our goal was to 
boost our annual HUD operating subsidy and stabilize our finances-and thanks to his expertise 
and unwavering commitment, we achieved both. 

From day one, Mr. Whittaker was incredibly responsive, strategic, and solution-oriented. 
He thoroughly understood our unique requirements and went above and beyond to source a solar 
opportunity that perfectly aligned with our needs. Not only did he negotiate a favorable contract 
term on our behalf, but he also successfully guided us through complex HUD approval 
processes. As a result of his outstanding work, HA COT secured a community solar subscription 
agreement that now cover 100% of our Public Housing portfolio. 

Mr. Whittaker's commitment didn't stop there. We also wanted to offer this opportunity 
to our tenants who are responsible for their own electric bills, and he helped us do just that. 
Post-enrollment, he and his team made time on-site on two separate occasions to educate our 
tenants and assist them with their own solar enrollments-ensuring they benefit from energy 
savings without any negative impact on their utility allowances. 

Even now, Mr. Whittaker continues to be a valuable resource to HACOT on energy 
initiatives and assisting us with our annual HUD Rate Reduction Incentive submission. His 
knowledge, professionalism, and genuine dedication to public housing agencies make him an 
exceptional partner. 

I enthusiastically and confidently recommend Chad Whittaker to any organization 
looking to maximize savings and embrace clean energy solutions through community solar. 

Laurie L. Miller 
Executive Director 
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"In accordance with Fedeml Law and USDA Policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the 

basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability (not all prohibited bases apply to all programs). To file 

a complaint of discrimination, write to: USDA, Direct01; Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W, Whitten Building, 
1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C., 20250-9410, or call 1-800-795-3272 (voice) or 202-720-6382 
(TDD). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer." 


